Hi Bob,

This application relates to the conversion of a historical outbuilding in the Sibford Gower Conservation Area. I would regret the replacement of a vernacular building material such as corrugated iron with a modern standing seam metal roof and feel that the flat roof extension could detract from the architectural interests of this building. The building is not easily visible from the public domain and while I believe that the proposals would harm the outbuilding itself (a constituent part of the conservation area) I would not consider that there would be a wider impact on the character or appearance of the conservation area or on the settings of any listed buildings. 
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